

## **ΚΕΝΤΡΟ ΣΤΗΡΙΞΗΣ ΠΑΙΔΙΟΥ ΚΑΙ ΟΙΚΟΓΕΝΕΙΑΣ** ΗΡΑΚΛΕΙΟΥ

Elpida Hohlegasse 11 4101 Oberwil Switzerland

Heraklion, February 2022

Dear friends and supporters,

We wish to thank you most sincerely for your kind and generous donation that helped us cover the cost in medicine for the children an also buy rapid tests and masks for kids and adults living in the SOS Children's Village Crete.

We are very touched by your decision and we feel very happy because you have opened your heart and you have honored us with your friendship. Your donation nowadays has a bigger moral impact because it happens under the severe financial crisis that we are facing as a country and as an Association.

With this donation, you are contributing to the running costs of SOS Children's Village Crete and the Social Center in Heraklion. Your love, care and support, are truly giving us the strength and moral power, which are necessary to continue our work of caring for the children and provide them with a family situation.

With the wishes of the Board of Directors and the love of our children, we thank you once more.

Yours sincerely
Petros Papadakis
Director